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18 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Year 13 Students, and Parents & Carers, 
 
Year 13 celebration events 
 
As part of the celebrations planned to mark the end of your examinations, and the end of your 
year group’s time together in the Sixth Form at Trinity, I am writing to confirm that the booking 
has now been finalised for the Year 13 Leavers’ Ball at The Garden at Eden, Crosby-on-Eden, 
Carlisle, CA6 4RA on Friday 28 June 7-11pm. 
 
The price of a ticket will be £29.00 which includes a hot buffet meal, disco, sweet cart and 
professional photobooth. The evening is a strictly no smoking/vaping event for students, and 
parents will be contacted and asked to collect anyone who does not abide by this or misbehaves 
on the night. There is a bar where alcoholic drinks can be purchased, and students should bring 
proof of age with them. Parents may be asked to collect any student who has consumed an 
excessive amount of alcohol, although we are sure that this will be unlikely. Please note that 
transport is not provided.  
 
The Leavers’ Ball is open to all Year 13 students who remain with us (attending well) until the 
end of the examination period, provided their conduct in school is such that staff can confirm to 
me that they do not pose a risk to the good order of the evening. We reserve the right to refund 
any monies paid and withdraw the offer of a place if it is felt this is not the case. Our aim is to 
make sure that the Leavers’ Ball is a lovely and memorable evening for all, and we really do 
hope that all students who wish to come will be able to do so. (Trinity School is not responsible 
for any monies spent on items related to the Leavers’ Ball should it not go ahead, or if your child 
is not allowed to attend). 
 
If you would like to come to the Leavers’ Ball, parents/carers will need to pay the full amount 
by Friday 7 June. Our preferred method of payment is iPayImpact. If your family is struggling  
financially, please let us know and we can help you to pay in instalments. Parents/carers of 
students who have food allergies or require a vegan meal should complete the meal order form 
below so that we can pass this information on to the venue. The venue has requested that 
students also mention any allergies to buffet staff. Year 13 Leavers' Ball food allergies/vegan 
meal order 
 
We have also planned other events to celebrate the end of your final year in school. On Friday 
10th May at 11:30am, Year 13 will have their Leavers’ Day celebrations where we say goodbye 
in a more informal way, enjoy lunch, take photos and share memories. Immediately after this, 
there will be an event at Carlisle Cathedral at 2pm, where we will celebrate students’ time as 
part of the Trinity family and award prizes. Parents are welcome to come along if they wish and 
students will be dismissed from the cathedral at approximately 3pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Andrew Winter  
(Assistant Head – Sixth Form) 
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